

Rose Gill Hearn Chair

Art Chang Richard J. Davis Courtney C. Hall Mark S. Piazza Members

Amy M. Loprest Executive Director

Sue Ellen Dodell General Counsel

Via C-Access
February 21, 2014

Robert H. Evans Committee to Elect Eugen Evans



Dear Robert H. Evans:

The New York City Campaign Finance Board Staff has reviewed the activity of the 2013 campaign of Eugen Evans (the "Campaign"). Based on various factors—including the activity reported by the Campaign on its verified disclosure statements and the results of pre-election statement reviews—we performed a limited review. This letter concludes our review of the Campaign for the 2013 elections and a response to this letter is not required.

The January 15, 2014 disclosure statement (#16) was the last disclosure statement the Campaign was required to file with the CFB for the 2013 elections. The Campaign is required to maintain its records for six years after the election. In addition, please contact the New York State Board of Elections for information concerning its separate filing requirements.

If you have any questions concerning this letter, please call the Audit Unit at (212) 306-7100. If you have any questions regarding filing disclosure statements for future elections, please call the Candidate Services Unit at (212) 306-7100.

Sincerely,

Sincerery,

Jonnathon Kline
Director of Auditing and Accounting
signature on original

Eugen Evans

c: